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Darren Jackson Announces for Re-Election 

Darren Jackson on Wednesday announced that he would run for re-election to the North Carolina 
State House.  “It is an honor to represent eastern Wake County in District 39.  I grew up here and 
this is where I have chosen to work and raise a family.” 

Darren is a lifelong resident of eastern Wake County, father of three, successful attorney, and 
small businessman.  He and his wife Tina, a nurse practitioner with Cary Cardiology, live near 
the Shotwell community outside of Knightdale. 

“I am running for re-election because I want to continue to fight for policies that will improve 
public education in our state. Improving our public schools and raising teacher pay are critical to 
providing our children with the tools they need to be successful in the workforce.”  

Darren attended public elementary and middle schools in eastern Wake, East Wake High School, 
and UNC-Chapel Hill.  He earned his law degree from Duke University. 

Darren has served as a mentor in the Communities in Schools program at East Wake Middle and 
Vice President of the East Wake Education Foundation.  His family are members of Knightdale 
United Methodist Church. 

In the General Assembly, his colleagues elected him as the House Democratic Leader.  He is 
leading the effort to break the Republican supermajority in the 2018 elections.  “Balance in 
government is important.  Supermajorities often lead to bad legislation and extreme policies.  
We’ve seen far too much of both in recent years in North Carolina.  It’s time for a change.” 

Darren has been serving in the NC House of Representatives since 2009.    
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